
 

 

 

Thursday, November 19, 2020 

 

 

To:  
Acer Incorporated  
8F, 88, Sec. 1, Hsin Tai Wu Rd, Hsichih, Taipei, Hsien, Taiwan 221  

  
Re: Change of Identification Authorization  

  
FCC ID: J9CQSIP7180P  

  

  
  
  

To Whom It May Concern:  

  

  
This letter grants authorization for representatives of Acer to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as sp
ecified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to Qualcomm Technologies, Inc., 7c 
Modular Platform, FCC ID J9CQSIP7180P, granted 
on 10/13/2020. The module’s new FCC ID will be HLZQSIP7180PQ. The equipment is electrically identical the o
nly change being the labels on the device. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicabl
e to the changed equipment.  

  

  
Best Regards  

  

  

 

John Forrester   
Sr. Director Engineering, EMC-Regulatory   
Qualcomm Technologies, Inc.   
jforrest@qti.qualcomm.com  

 

Qualcomm Technologies, Inc. 

 5775 Morehouse Drive, San Diego, CA 92121 

www.qualcomm.com 


